
Quote for a rainy day -  
 

“Great opportunities missed seldom come again. As someone has said:  
If Noah had only swatted those two flies!” 

 

- Henry Powell Spring 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
C4 Construction Engineering classes are back at it – building a home, that 
is. In cooperation with Southern Indiana Housing Community 
Development Corp., students and their instructors Mr. Johnson and Mr. 
Metz are working on a two bedroom house on Pearl Street in Columbus. 
They’re making progress since the start of school, from a basic slab (left) 
to putting down sill plates (below).   

 
In Mr. Hartman’s Business classes at Columbus  
East, construction with edible materials led his 
students into discussions of relationship, 
efficiency, and teamwork. Though the 
materials are much less permanent than the 
Pearl Street construction, the foundation for 
the class is likely to be as strong. The team 
with the winning structure is at far left. 

  
 

 
 
 

    
           
 
Across town at Columbus 
North, new and returning 
students in Mr. Foley’s 
Precision Machining classes 
are honing their skills on the  
lathes.   

C4 will connect community resources to provide career education for  
all students while laying the foundation for life-long learning. 

www.bcsc.k12.in.us/C4                      @ConnectionsC4 
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        A few afternoon openings 
         remain for the C4 Early  
         Childhood Education  
         Program at Columbus  
         North. The preschool  
         classes for children  
         3 – 5 years old start  
         Tuesday, September 11.   
         Contact Jenny Wallace at 
         wallacej@bcsc.k12.in.us   
         or 812-376-4240 for  
         more info and forms. 
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